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Ashlyn Mathy

From: Regalado - CDOT, Michelle <michelle.regalado@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 12:32 PM

To: Ashlyn Mathy

Subject: Re: Al2318 - Monument Glamping 2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Ashlyn, 
 
CDOT is aware that Monument Glamping 2 is proposing 24 sites for their project, they have an 
access permit for 12 sites.  They will not need to re-submit a new highway access application, I 
plan to amend the existing permit when the NTP is issued.  They have not been issued a NTP nor 
have they completed any improvements or conditions of the permit.  Hope this helps. 
 

On Wed, May 15, 2024 at 10:34 AM Ashlyn Mathy <AshlynMathy2@elpasoco.com> wrote: 

Michelle,  

  

The applicant is proposing 24 sites for this project and were previously approved for only 12 sites. Can I 

get confirmation that CDOT is okay with the increase of 24 sites and that they do not need to re submit a 

new highway access permit? 

  

Thank you. 

  

  

Have a wonderful day! 

Best, 

    

  Ashlyn Mathy 

  Planner II 

  El Paso County Planning and Community Development  
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  2880 International Circle, Colorado Springs, CO, 80910 

  719-520-6300 | 719-520 6447 

  ashlynmathy2@elpasoco.com 

  

  

 

 

 

--  

Michelle Regalado 

Traffic & Safety  | Access Unit |  Assistant Access Manager 

 719.562.5537  |  C 719.251.7804  |  5615 Wills Blvd Suite A  Pueblo  CO  81008 

michelle.regalado@state.co.us  |  www.codot.gov  |  www.cotrip.org 
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